COMMUNITY COLLEGE

BP 2610 Presentation of Initial Collective Bargaining
Proposals

References:

There are no Oregon statutory requirements related to the Board of Education
under the Public Employee Collective Bargaining Act (PECBA). The statute uses the
broader term “community colleges” when defining public employer for purposes of
PECBA. Boards of Education are permitted under Oregon Public meeting law to meet
in executive session to deliberate with persons designated by the Board of Education to
carry on labor negotiations (ORS 192.660(2)(d)).

The President is directed to enact administrative procedures that ensure the board of

education receives information regarding updates to the bargaining process.

Adopted: 12/20/22
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